
Christmas party 2022

A room transformed from our usual meeting place to a room filled with Christmas cheer heralded
the start of the 2022 Christmas party. The Christmas elves, better known as hard workers, had put
together  a  room  that  showcased  the  talents  of  many  members.  The  tables  were  beautifully
decorated, the food delicious and the company superb. Many members entered into the spirit of the
day by wearing Christmas tee shirts, jewellery, and head pieces. 

President Lynne started off proceedings with a welcome to our Zone Coordinator Sue Mowles, life
members,  our patron, and all garden club members. After that delicious meal presentations were
made to Margaret Wilkes, a worthy recipient of the Anne Clarke award, Monika Augustin as a new
life member and Bev Kofod for raising the most money on 'flower of the month' table. Raffle prizes
were distributed in the form of well stocked hampers, beautifully presented pot plants distributed
and a delicious iced Christmas cake cut. A big thank you goes to President Lynne and all the hard
working  members that helped to make the day a success. 

We should say special thanks to all the committee members especially for these tasks

Dawn Thorn – Table decorations
Wendy Taylor – The decorated Christmas cake
Iris Sturgiss – Drink vouchers
Dianne Lane – Hampers for raffle prizes
Helen McAleer - Plants for raffle prizes
Wendy Taylor – Life member posy

And if I missed anyone please let me know and I apologise in advance. 


